
Supporting Paperwork for Brede Parish Council meeting 22nd February 2022 
 

Item 10c 

The Clerk has been informed of a CiL payment for £19529.90 for the properties built behind the 

Rainbow Trout.  (now the Broad Oak).  Payment was received on 4th February.  Currently Council has 

been putting any CiL monies into the Earmarked Reserves for replacing the Community Hall. 

 

Item 12 

Costs for the Big Picnic will be 
Live Band  (entertaining Mr Stone)   £200 
Toilet hire x2 from localtoilethire (excluding VAT)  £230 
Bunting and decorations    £50 
Total Costs      £480 
 
Apply to Rother for half £240. 
 

Item 13 

5ft English Oak trees vary in price depending on whether they are bare root or potter.  Supplies are 

becoming limited.  Suppliers may be out of stiock before we order 

Possible suppliers currently with stock of 5ft Trees as at 15th February 2022 

Gardeners Dream £89.99  (unlcear, assuming potted) 

Primrose.co.uk  £35.00  (bare root only) 

Trees online  £76.80  (potted 7-15L pot)) 

 

Item 14 

Street Names 

Applicants for new street names are required to consult with the Parish Councils and provide 

evidence they have done so. 

 
Advice given to applicants for new street names includes: 

• you will need to make an email request to the Parish Council Clerk for an agenda slot at their 
next Parish Council Meeting at which the street names you wish to be considered can be 
discussed.  Additionally you will need to consider that the Parish may subsequently advise 
you of any additional names they may prefer to use for the street.  
  

• It is preferable that more than one potential street name is agreed in preferred order and 
submitted to the Street Naming and Numbering Department in case one of the names is 
not suitable or is duplicated.  It is important that the Parish Council confirm each name 
approved/not approved. 

  
• The evidence we require is that each potential street name has been discussed by the Parish 

and the outcome of the discussion.  This will include reasons for approval or rejection of 
each street name and preferred order of submission.  

  
• You will then inform the Street Naming and Numbering Department 

at rothersnn@rother.gov.uk of the potential street names that have been agreed in 
consultation with the Parish.  Your evidence will be the Parish Council Meeting Minutes or 
an email from the Parish Clerk confirming which names were approved/not approved; 
reasons for approved/not approved and the preferred order. (It is important that more 

mailto:rothersnn@rother.gov.uk


than one street name is agreed in preferred order and submitted to the Street Naming and 
Numbering Department in case one of the names is not suitable or is duplicated).  

  
• The Street Naming and Numbering Officer will then make a final decision on the Street 

Name and the Suffix. 
  

 

For further details see the Rother Street Naming and Numbering Policy 

 

https://www.rother.gov.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2021/01/Street_Naming__Numbering_Policy_Published_Version.pdf 

 

Useful sections are 

2.1.1  to 2.1.3 

Section 2.2 all 
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